
 
 

 
 
The journal "Accounting, Economics, and Law - A Convivium" and its editors 
are proud to announce the establishment of their research network n° P with 
SASE: 
 
http://www.sase.org/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=185&Ite
mid=89#NetworkP  
 
SASE is an international, inter-disciplinary organization with members in over 
50 countries on five continents. The academic disciplines represented in SASE 
include economics, sociology, political science, management, psychology, 
law, history, and philosophy. The membership of SASE also includes business 
people and policy makers in government and international organizations. 
 
http://www.sase.org/  
 
Convened by the editors of the journal, this network will cover matters and 
initiatives of interest for the journal. Institutional design, rules and social 
norms are critical to the working of organizations in economy and society. 
Financial, economic, social, and legal processes and languages play an 
influential and largely neglected role in this working, and raise broad societal 
and global concerns. They lie at the heart of control, governance and 
regulation. The network will explore their influence in the context of social, 
cultural, and political economy and history. It will foster disciplinary cross-
fertilization, novel investigations and institutional analyses of their role in the 
dynamic relationship between individuals, organizations and institutions. 
Among others, issues of control, valuation, finance (and financialisation), 
accountability, responsibility, governance, and regulation will be central to the 
concerns and development of the network. Methodological tolerance and 
pluralism are also essential to the overarching purpose of enhancing our 
understanding of the phenomena of interest. Further information is available 
on the journal website: 
 
http://www.bepress.com/ael/  
 
Our research network is looking for proposals for conference communications, 
panels, or conferences (series of panels) to be held at the SASE annual 
meeting in Madrid, next June 23-25, 2011. Formal submissions should be 
done through the SASE website before January 15, 2011.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Yuri Biondi, Reuven Avi-Yonah or Shyam 
Sunder to further discuss your ideas and plans for this event.  
 


